
From:  John M. Bowman <JBowman@elkinskalt.com>

Sent time:  08/20/2020 09:55:56 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center/CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR;CPC-2018-2115-DA; ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hi Mindy,
 
When will the Final EIR for the Hollywood Center project be available to the public?  Will the hearing currently set for August
26 be postponed? 
 
Best,
John
 
John M. Bowman
jbowman@elkinskalt.com

Direct Dial: (310) 746‐4409 | Fax: (310) 746‐4499 | Download VCard
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